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Time for Spring Clean-up, Can you Help? Saturday, May 4 

Lakeridge West has been fortunate to have residents who 

consistently turn out to get our  6 1/2 acre facility ready for the 

summer season. Can you volunteer, even just a couple of hours, this 

year? 

 

Besides re-connecting with neighbors and sharing some laughs, our 

volunteer efforts save our Association lots of expense. Residents  

pick up branches, weed flower beds, clean furniture and the 

barbeques, touch-up paint, and organize storage closets.  

 

This year’s cleanup is slated for Saturday, May 4, starting at 9 a.m. 

Raindate on Sunday, May 5. All ages welcome. Email 

pool@lakeridgewest.org if you can assist.  

 

 

Curious about the Tennis Courts? 

As you know, the old tennis courts fell into major disrepair and were 

demolished a year ago. Until the Association determines the future of 

the tennis courts and obtains the funds necessary for construction, a 

layer of topsoil is being applied, and then seeded to establish turf. 

This should improve the appearance of the area and provide some 

recreational space.  

 

Volunteer Needed to Stripe the Parking Lot 

If Lakeridge West provides the equipment and materials, is there 

anyone interested/available to stripe our parking lot? We would 

coordinate the striping with our landscaper so the lot is clear of debris 

and sand. You just apply the paint. The work can be done on a 

weekday or weekend and your reward will be grateful residents and a 

free burger at our Memorial Day opening! If you can assist, please 

contact pool@lakeridgewest.org, or speak to any board member. 

 

Mark Your Calendar...Pool Opening Saturday, May 25 

Looking forward to seeing you at the 2024 season opening on 

Memorial Day Weekend. Weather permitting, the opening is slated for 

Saturday, May 25, at 1 p.m. Our traditional bicycle/stroller/wagon 

parade will be held a little earlier. More details to come. The pool will 

be opened all weekends in June, and opens daily starting Monday, 

June 24. 

 

Update your Household Info in Member Splash 

This is a good time to update your Member Splash account, verify that 

your email addresses and phone numbers are current, and all 

members of your household are included. Your guest pass credits are 

also listed here. Log onto lakeridgewest.membersplash.com. Your 

username is your house number and street, e.g. 39Cymbeline (no 

space).  

 

Annual Assessment due today, April 1 

No fooling...your 2024 Annual Assessment is due today. After today, 

late charges will be assessed and pool privileges will be suspended 

until your account is settled. 
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